

## Midwifery Services Reimbursement Rate Update

Effective August 1, 2023, Louisiana Medicaid updated the reimbursement rates for licensed midwives and certified nurse midwives. The Medicaid procedure file has been updated to reflect this change, and the Fee-for-Service (FFS) fee schedule will be updated on the Louisiana Medicaid website, <a href="https://www.lamedicaid.com">www.lamedicaid.com</a>.

UnitedHealthcare (UHC) will update their system to reflect the new rates within 30 days of this notification.

LDH has published Informational Bulletin 23-12 for your reference <u>IB23-12.pdf (la.gov)</u>. Questions or concerns regarding this bulletin can be addressed by contacting United Healthcare Community Plan at 1-866-675-1607.